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Hall WC, Orlando, FL 

The 19th Annual Summer FUN Show was a tremendous success with a record 
385 dealer booths. Public registration checked in 4215 collectors, plus 1048 
dealers registered. There were 180 “Early Bird” badges issued. The Coins & 
Kids booth had 452 kids in 3 days. 

We had 6 educational programs, 15 exhibitors manning 36 cases. The Scout 
Merit Badge program had 36 scouts. The YN program had 27. We had 4 club 
buses subsidized by FUN with a total of 134 club members on board. Ocala 
had 50 riders, Jacksonville 34, Palm Beach 26, and Citrus County 24. 

At Thursdays opening ceremony, ANA President Tom Uram presented the ANA 
Presidential Award to FUN President Tony Swicer, FUN VP Bob Hurst, and 
retired FUN Show Coordinator Cindy Wibker. 

We had the U.S. Mint, Wizard Supply, Coins & Kids booth, Exhibit area, 
Foreign/ Ancient area, Clubs area, and the Budget section. All of the grading 
services were there with long lines and Heritage had lot viewing for their online 
auction. 

The temperature was 94 degrees and there were 2 other conventions going on 
so that parking was filled in the back of the building and they had overflow 
parking across the street. Parking was $20 plus tax.  Hall C was in the middle 
of the convention center, and it was almost a half mile walk to the show every 
day from the hotel. 

Every dealer I spoke to had a great show. We now look forward to the 71st 
Annual FUN show January 8-11, 2026, North/South Building Hall NB, across 
the street from Summer FUN. 

 

Tony 


